
Subject: New Year, New Opportunity with brightwheel! 

 

Dear Kentucky Providers, 

 

We hope that you had the opportunity to rest and recharge before the start of 2024! As you 

prepare for the New Year, we wanted to remind you that you have the opportunity to receive 

brightwheel childcare management software absolutely free from the Division of Child Care.  

 

1. Click here to register to meet 1:1 with a member of the brightwheel team to learn 

more about the platform! 

 

2. Already using brightwheel? Mark “My center already uses brightwheel”  at the 

link above to have your subscription transferred. 

 

 
Also, Save the Date! 

The brightwheel team is hosting webinars for providers who would like more information about 

the partnership and the platform. Click the links below to register for one of the following dates 

and times: 

● Thursday, January 25th:  

○ Option 1 @ 12:00 EST/11:00 CST   

○ Option 2 @ 6:00pm EST/5:00 CST 

● Wednesday, January 31st:  

○ Option 1 @ 12:00 EST/11:00 CST  

○ Option 2 @ 6:00pm EST/5:00 CST 

 

Have questions?  Contact the brightwheel team at kentucky@mybrightwheel.com!  

 

 

https://info.mybrightwheel.com/kentucky?hs_preview=mZzyrlnD-145389771396
https://info.mybrightwheel.com/webinar-january-25-2024-1
https://info.mybrightwheel.com/webinar-january-25-2024-2
https://info.mybrightwheel.com/webinar-january-31-2024-1
https://info.mybrightwheel.com/webinar-january-31-2024-2
mailto:kentucky@mybrightwheel.com

